
  

        

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                          

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Open Space, Parks and Recreation 

Committee Meeting  

 June 2nd at 7pm 

 

Planning Commission 

Thursday, June 5th at 7:00pm 

Borough Hall 

 

West Conshohocken Hometowner’s 

Thursday, June 12th at 10:30am 

St. Gert’s  

 

Council Meeting 

Tuesday, June 10th at 7:00pm 

Borough Hall 

 

MacKenzie Park Summer Camp 

Registration 

Friday, June 13th at 6:30pm 

MacKenzie Park 

 

Borough Offices Closed 

June 19th  

 

Bulk Trash Pickup Day 

June 26th   

 

Pizza With Police 

Saturday, June 28th 

Victorino’s Pizza 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West Conshohocken Borough is                 

looking to fill an unexpired term on the 

Zoning Hearing Board. Borough 

Residents that have interest should 

forward a letter of interest or resume to 

Doug Borgerson, Borough Manager, 112 

Ford Street, West Conshohocken, PA, 

19428 or via email at 

dborgerson@westconsho.com by 4:00 

PM on Friday, June 30, 2025.  

 

West Conshohocken Residents –June 2025 

West Conshohocken Notes 
From the Desk of 

Doug Borgerson 

 Borough Manager 
Follow Us On Our Website & Subscribe  

Tax and Rent Rebate Program 
 

2024-25 Property Tax and Rent Rebate Program application deadline is June 30, 2025.   

 

The June 30, 2025 deadline for submission of the District’s property tax and rent 

rebate program for the 2024-25 fiscal year is quickly approaching. The rebate was 

unanimously approved by the Upper Merion Area School District Board of School 

Directors in June of 2024. The rebate includes a rebate of up to $600 for certain 

homeowners and renters. 

 

To qualify for this discount, applicants must have a household income of no more than 

$45,000 annually (half of Social Security income is excluded), and: 

be 65 years of age or older; or be a widow or widower aged 50 years of age or older;  

or be permanently disabled and 18 years of age or older. 

 

Please note that this year’s program is effective on July 1, 2024 based on taxes paid in 

2023.  
Find More Information and apply by scanning this QR Code    

 

 



 

Here are 5 essential pool safety tips to help ensure a safe swimming environment for everyone: 

1. Supervise Children at All Times- Never leave children unattended near a pool. Designate a responsible adult to 
watch swimmers, especially younger kids or inexperienced swimmers. 

2. Install Barriers and Alarms- Use a minimum four-foot-high fence with a self-latching gate around the pool. Pool 
alarms and safety covers can provide added protection against unsupervised access. 

3. Learn CPR and Basic First Aid- Knowing how to perform CPR and administer first aid can save lives. Make sure 
all supervising adults are trained. 

4. Enforce Pool Rules- Set and enforce rules such as no running, no diving in shallow areas, and no swimming 
without adult supervision. Clear guidelines help prevent accidents. 

5.  Keep Rescue Equipment Nearby- Have a life ring, a reaching pole, and a phone within reach in case of 
emergency. These tools can be critical in responding quickly to an incident.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


